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Date of meeting: 7 May 2024 

 

Salient points of the discussion: 

1. The notes of the first meeting held on 6 December 2023 were confirmed without 

any amendments. 

2. The suggestions on the optimisation of Chemistry from the Working Group on the 

Review of the Chemistry Curriculum and Assessment were reported and discussed.  

Members’ views were solicited. 

3. The latest support measures for STEAM education, including the introduction of 

Primary Science and the promotion of Science (S1-3) STEAM Learning Module, 

were briefed and discussed. 

4. The professional development programmes for Chemistry were reported. 

 


